
  

Supervisor Monica Brown Newsletter 

SUPERVISOR MONICA BROWN CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 36 
(12/18/2020) 

Hello Benicia, Fairfield, and Vallejo, 

  

Welcome to my most recent coronavirus update. Please don’t 
hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance to you. I can be 
reached at 707-784-3031 or at mebrown@solanocounty.com. 

  

I want to dedicate this update to the memory of Vallejo resident 
Karen Sims. Karen was a friend of mine who passed away 
unexpectedly last week. Karen was a pillar of the community. She 
helped everyone who needed her, and she was always made time 
for everyone. I miss her immensely and will never forget the impact 
she had on so many of us. To learn more about Karen’s life and 
legacy, please 
visit: https://www.timesheraldonline.com/2020/12/14/greater-vallejo-
recreation-district-board-of-director-longtime-activist-karen-sims-
passes-away/ 

  

CORONAVIRUS 

As I said in my announcement earlier this week, Solano County 
was placed in a shelter-at-home order by the state. The state did 
this because our case numbers, positivity rate, ICU availability, and 
all other metrics of the spread of the virus are too high. It is of the 
utmost importance that we get this virus under control. 

  

With Christmas and the New Year coming soon, we are likely to 
see an enormous surge in the spread of the virus as people gather 
together. As I have said many times, private gatherings are the 
largest source of the spread of the virus. It is best to avoid them. IF 
you have people over to your house, please limit the number of 
people who come, ask everyone in attendance to get tested for 
coronavirus before AND after the gathering, practice social 
distancing, wear masks, hold the event outside, stay away if you 

Important Numbers 
Resources and Dates 

District 2 Office 

(707) 784-3031 

Clerk of the Board & County 
Administrator's Office 

(707) 784-6100 

Veterans Services 

(707) 784-6590 

Health & Social Services 

(707) 784-8400 

Assessor/Recorder 

(707) 784-6200 

Resource Management 

(707) 784-6765 

Registrar of Voters 

(707) 784-6675 

Tax 
Collector/Treasurer/County 
Clerk 

(707) 784-7485 

Area Agency on Aging  

(707) 784-8960 

U.S. Social Security 
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are sick, have a pre-existing condition, and/or are over 65 years of 
age. 

  

The vaccine is now being distributed to frontline healthcare 
workers. Plans are being made to distribute the vaccine in a tiered 
system based on who is most at risk. Once enough people have 
been vaccinated, we should be able to return to a sense of 
normalcy. Please keep doing your part until this is over. We will get 
through this together. 

  

For more information about where to get tested, what is covered by 
the stay-at-home order, the vaccine, our numbers and other 
coronavirus information, please 
visit: https://www.solanocounty.com/depts/ph/coronavirus.asp 

  

  

  

This will be my last update for 2020. I will begin sending out 
updates again in January of 2021. I wish you and your family a 
Happy Holiday Season. 

  

  

Sincerely, 

Monica Brown, 

Solano County Supervisor, District 2 

 

 

 
First elected in 2016, Monica represents 
District 2 on the Solano County Board of 
Supervisors. District 2 encompasses the 
city of Benicia, the portion of Vallejo south 
of Georgia Street, Mare Island, Cordelia, 
Green Valley and a portion of Fairfield.  
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